
On the occasion of its centenary, 
the Management Committee of the 

Staff Health Insurance Fund of the ILO

is pleased to invite you to a  

General Meeting                                             

Thursday, 8 December 2022 from 3 pm to 5 pm (CET/Geneva time)

The meeting will be held in Room A (provisional Governing Body Room) 
on R1 and will also be accessible online.

You will find information on how to connect to the meeting on the 
SHIF website as well as the ILO Intranet in due time.

Interpretation in English, French and Spanish will be provided.
On the programme will be a presentation

retracing the 100 year history of the SHIF


